
Dear Members of the Council, 
 
I wanted to share our experience working with Studio 9294.  
 
As a non for profit collective we organise music events donating all proceedings to our 
chosen charity. Studio 9294 were extremely supportive of our venture and ensured we 
delivered the best possible solution for our guests. They were open to our ideas and unlike 
other music venues were deeply invested in our ethos.  
 
Studio 9294 provide a unique space for the community, hosting a diverse range of events 
with bespoke, high spec spaces. They provide a platform for artists, collectives and labels to 
share their music and talent with the community.  
 
Our experience with the venue was exceptional and we are in full support for the approval 
of Studio 9294’s new license request. It’s become a creative landmark providing a platform 
of creativity for talent. As part of the community we stand to champion and celebrate the 
arts. 
 

 
Arts Director  Carmina Music 



 
 
 
 
I am thrilled to provide a heartfelt testimonial for , the 
Operations Manager of The Number Group. 's generosity and 
unwavering support have been instrumental in our endeavors. Through his 
kind gesture of providing us with three spaces free of charge,  has 
enabled us to expand our reach and impact within the community. 
 
Not only does  offer physical spaces, but his commitment to fostering 
a supportive environment for children shines through the involvement of 
parents and families and making them all feel welcome by all his staff. 
Their collective encouragement and engagement have significantly 
enhanced the experiences we offer to the children under our care. 
 
Moreover, we are incredibly fortunate to provide access to Breakdancing 
classes, made possible by 's collaboration and support. These classes 
provide a unique avenue for the children to express themselves creatively 
while learning valuable skills and fostering a sense of camaraderie. 
 
In essence,  dedication to our cause and his generosity 
have been invaluable in our mission to positively impact the lives of 
children. We are immensely grateful for his ongoing support and 
partnership. 
 

 - Dance Coach  Hackney Children’s Theatre 
 - Artistic Director   Hackney Children’s Theatre 

 



 
 
 
 
 
Bar 90 has consistently demonstrated an unwavering commitment to fostering vibrant and 
inclusive communities in our local area. Their dedication to building meaningful connections 
and providing valuable resources to residents and businesses alike has been instrumental in 
the growth and vitality of our neighbourhood. 
One of the standout features of Bar 90's approach is their proactive efforts to support local 
initiatives. For instance, they have generously offered local residents (such a myself) 
keyrings providing a 30% discount on food and drink throughout the week, alleviating 
financial strains during difficult times. Bar 90 has graciously made their venues available for 
free or at heavily discounted rates during weekdays, allowing residents to host a variety of 
events and activities, from photo shoots to workshops, seminars, and more, which have 
greatly benefited the community. 
Moreover, Bar 90 has become a cultural hub, hosting an array of events catering to diverse 
interests. From live music performances and art exhibitions and pop up clothing sales their 
programming reflects a commitment to celebrating the rich diversity of the Hackney Wick 
community. 
 

  
Resident of  Wallis Road, Hackney Wick  




















